
Dear Students, 

NIT Raipur is already taking all possible preventive and precautionary measures to ensure the 

safety and security of students during the period of COVID-19 crisis.  

1. In case of any mental health/ psychological issue, the students may get in-touch with our 

Institute Counsellor, Dr. Heena Chawda through telephone, eMail, WhatsApp, etc. 

2. In case of any physical health or any type of COVID-19 issue, the students may get in-touch 

with our Medical Officers, NIT Raipur Dispensary through telephone, eMail, WhatsApp, etc 

3.  In case of any study/ syllabus/ exam related issue or doubt, the students may get in-touch with 

their HOD or concerned faculty through telephone, eMail, WhatsApp, etc. 

4. As per the instructions from NPIU-MHRD, it has been advised that all students regularly 

visit video-links of the Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Govt. of 

India https://www.mohfw.gov.in/ . 
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